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Magnolia Pancake Haus 
announces Cibolo location 
coming in 2020 
The restaurant will be the third location for "the world's 
best buttermilk pancakes" in San Antonio. 
Author: Cameron Songer 
Published: 10:06 PM CST December 22, 2019 
Updated: 10:07 PM CST December 22, 2019 

SAN ANTONIO —  

Pancake lovers, rejoice! The Magnolia Pancake Haus will open a third 
location in Cibolo in 2020. The restaurant, which opened its doors in 2000, 
has locations on Embassy Oaks and Huebner Road, on the north and 
northwest sides, respectively. 

An announcement on the Magnolia Pancake Haus Facebook page called the 
news "an early Christmas present." An exact address isn't available, and 
there's work to be done on the empty plot of land, but it is expected to be a 
new Magnolia Pancake Haus in August 2020.  

The family-owned restaurant is popular in San Antonio for their "world 
famous" buttermilk pancakes. They also offer other breakfast staples, like 
omelets, french toast, bacon, ham, sausage and hashes. 
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